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I am in support of the Safe Waters Acts.  I endorse heartily how it approaches the issues of 
clearcuts and the use of pesticides/herbicides.  I have friends who live outside Rockaway, and 
they describe feeling so frustrated with the ongoing threat of current forestry practices to their 
watershed.  I hope you can help push this forward. 
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